
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The High St, Two Mile Ash, 

Milton Keynes MK8 8NA         

Tel: 01908 561366 

 

30th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Safari Day 

 

In Year 2 we have been learning all about Kenya and have been comparing it to the UK, as part of our 

Geography unit this half term.  

 

To showcase all our learning, Year 2 children will be having a Safari Day on Tuesday 8th July.  

 

We are inviting children to wear safari clothes, such as neutral-coloured shorts/trousers, t-shirts, hats, 

sunglasses, jackets (depending on the weather), walking boots and travel bags.  Please do not feel you 

need to buy anything special for this day, shorts and a t-shirt will be fine. 

 

 
 

We would like children to make their own binoculars at home to bring into school. Children can be as 

creative as they like!  We will be using them to go on our very own safari around the school.  

 

We are looking forward to another inspire day with all our Year 2 children. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Year 2 Team 

 

 

 


